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August 30, 2018 

Notice to California Retailers 

California Proposition 65 Consumer Warnings 

Based on our experience, we do not believe that our products when used as intended, present 

an exposure risk by ingestion, inhalation or absorption through the skin, to any of Prop 65’s 

current list of chemicals.  Nonetheless, out of an abundance of caution in the event our MiTek 

products are misused or used in ways we do not foresee, we are taking the precaution of placing 

a short-form Prop 65 warning on the labels of our products, and in some instances, on the 

products themselves or with signs posted in the California retail locations where our products 

are sold to consumers without labels.  

All MiTek products manufactured and packaged for retail sale to consumers will carry the short 

form Prop 65 warning for the specific chemical associate with that specific product. The warning 

will be on the lower portion of products packaged in cartons and stickered directly to products 

which are sold loose or not in cartons. See visual examples in attached Retail Placement Guide. 

In certain display sets, retailers remove our products from their cartons and sell to consumers 

via bins or other merchandising means. In this case the warnings that are on the cartons are not 

displayed. Prop 65 states retailers “are required to provide a "clear and reasonable" warning 

before knowingly and intentionally exposing anyone to a listed chemical.” To ensure 

compliance, we offer warning cards and stickers with the Prop 65 short form warnings which 

must be used to meet the requirements for clearly notifying the consumers. Out of an 

abundance of caution we list the most severe warning of “cancer and reproductive harm” on 

these. Below are examples of the warning cards and stickers.  See Retail Placement Guide 

included with this letter for placement within your store sets.   
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If a MiTek product does not display a warning, it does not meet the requirement mandating a 

warning based on the Prop 65 guidelines. This includes products with no hazardous chemicals 

associated with the product, it is not a consumer product or in cases it may be a distributed 

product from a third party which meets the safe harbor requirements. 

Included in the package are 250 cards and stickers to ensure you are compliant by the August 

30, 2018 date. Additional cards and stickers can be requested by contacting your local MiTek 

Sales Manager or the Customer Service number below. 

These warning cards or stickers should be in place no later than August 30, 2018. We thank you 

in advance for your cooperation with this important task.  If you have any questions or concerns 

about the Prop 65 warning or display of the shelf signs, please contact your MiTek Sales 

Manager.    

For questions about Proposition 65, check the Frequently asked Questions page on the 

California OEHHA site or contact the Proposition 65 office: (916) 445-6900 or email 

P65.Questions@oehha.ca.gov.  

For specific questions about MiTek products, please contact MiTek Customer Service at 800-

328-5934 or visit our website, www.mitek-us.com/products/prop65 .  

Sincerely, 

MITEK USA, INC. 
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